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This Week….. 
 

We have had another busy week in Reception this 
week.   
 
We have been writing our weekend news and we 
are getting really good at writing our first names 
and drawing a detailed picture. Amazing!  
 
We have continued with our daily Phonics 
lessons and this week we learnt the phonemes ck, 
e, u, r.   
 
In our maths, we have been exploring 2d shape. 
We have been finding these in our environment 
and talking about some of their properties.  
 
In PE this week, we enjoyed learning how to 
play the game cat and mouse. The children 
enjoyed this game and working together to stop 
the cat from getting the mouse. We are getting 
really good at listening and following 
instructions too!  
 
The children have really enjoyed talking about 
how we grown and change. We made timelines 
to show how we grow and change.  

 
 
 

 

Star of the Week 
 

Congratulations to our Star of the Week! 

Bluebells: Lotti Jackson 

Daffodils: Carter Blackham 

 
 

Well done!  

  

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  

We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to make their bed? Can they tie their shoe laces/ fasten buttons/buckles?  Let us know!  

  

This Week’s Book 

 
  

Next week:  

 School finishes at 3pm on Friday 22nd 
October for half term and reopens on Monday 1st 

November at 8.50am.  

 

Parents evening Zoom calls: Wednesday & 
Thursday 3.15pm -5.50pm  

 

Please book an appointment  

 

Please can you make sure your child’s water 
bottle is labelled with your child’s name. If 
they leave their water bottle behind we will 

always wash and refill, no need to send another 
one. Thank you.  

 
 


